
Making
the right
choice

at
lunch
time

Healthy body, active mind

Helping your child
get their 1st choice

every lunchtime
The School Meals Service is launching a
wristband system in your school. The
system means you will receive your first
choice meal every day. This will make
sure you will receive the meal you want
every time you have a lunch in school.

What happens if my child is not happy 
with their choice?
This shouldn’t happen as pupils will be assisted by 
teachers when making their choice. Our experienced
catering staff are there to help any child that may not
be entirely happy with their meal.

School lunches are now regulated so you can 
be sure that every choice is a healthy balanced one, 
for more information visit www.childrensfoodtrust.org.uk. 
We can also cater for most medical diets following 
consultation with dieticians and parents.

How does it work?
Your child will choose their lunchtime option
during morning lessons and will be given a
coloured wristband to represent their choice.

RED - MEAT option
GREEN - MAIN VEGETARIAN option
ORANGE - JACKET POTATO with filling option

As they arrive for lunch, the serving staff will
know what each child is having so your child will
receive his/her choice. This will also speed up
serving time so pupils can have more time to
enjoy their meal and play with their friends.


